
KINGSWOOD, COLOMENDY
YEAR 3 AND 4

Wednesday 20th March – Friday 22nd March 2024



Kingswood, Colomendy is located near 
Mold in North Wales: 

https://www.kingswood.co.uk/locations/co
lomendy

We’re around 50 minutes away. We’ll be 
visiting the country park nearby before we 

begin our activities at the centre.

It’s well-established, we have visited 
before and has a good reputation.

Staff attending are: Miss Maddocks, Mrs 
Griffiths, Miss Nicholas, Miss Goodwin, Mrs 
Harding, Mrs Hart, Mr Lawrence and Miss 

Church.

The purpose of the visit is to develop 
pupils’ self-esteem, build strong 

friendships, develop their ability to work as 
a team and to have FUN!

https://www.kingswood.co.uk/locations/colomendy


To do…

You will need to… We will...

✓ Drop off bags at the Community Centre 

before school on 20th March

✓ Bring children to school as normal WITH 

MEDICATION IF NEEDED

✓ Provide a packed lunch and reusable water 

bottle

✓ Ensure you can be contacted should we 

need to get in touch

➢ Provide a checklist to help you pack

➢ Meet you at the Community Centre

➢ Keep you updated via Twitter and emails –

please note that signal is poor

➢ Plan sleeping arrangements carefully and 

take friendship groups into consideration

➢ Make sure they have an amazing time and 

make lots of memories

➢ Keep your children safe!



Itinerary…



Nearer the time…

✓ We’ll ask pupils who they would like to be in a dorm with
✓ We’ll confirm who they’re sharing a room with and who they’ll be

with during the day
✓ We’ll begin to talk to the children about the residential so they feel 

excited and give them opportunities to ask questions
✓ We’ll keep things as normal as possible in the run up to keep 

everyone calm
✓ We’ll make sure we share things such as the itinerary and menu with

the children in advance



And finally…
• We have received details confirming accommodation arrangements. We are across 4 floors and 

we’ll have 2 adults on each floor. The building is secure and children will know where to find us

• We’ll share this PPT on our class pages for anyone not able to attend today

• We take the responsibility of caring for your children extremely seriously. We’ll call you if we 
need to but assume no news is good news

• Please remember that all medication needs to be clearly labelled with the exact dosage. You do 
NOT need to pack Calpol

• Please don’t send too many snacks – they won’t need them

• Plan a sleepover somewhere for your child if they’ve never been away without out you overnight 
before 

• Any questions?


